
NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 
OFFICE OF DISLOCATED WORKERS PROGRAM 

 
 
 
Date of Notice:  3/29/2023     Rescission: 7/03/2023 
 
Event Number:  2022-0117  
 
Rapid Response Specialist:  Stuart Goldberg  
 
Reason Stated for Filing:  Plant Closing 
 
Company:  
Cayuga Home for Children d/b/a Cayuga Centers 
2417 Third Ave, Suite 701 
Bronx, NY 10451 
 
County:  Bronx |WDB Name:  NEW YORK CITY | Region:  New York City 
 
Contact:  Christopher Rogers, VP Human Resources 
 
Phone:  (646) 825-0385 
 
Business Type:  Not for Profit, Child Welfare 
 
Number Affected:  70 
 
Total Employees:  1004 (prior to program closure and including “number affected”) 
 
Layoff Date:  Separation for 70 employees from the WARN notice that was previously sent to the 
New York State Department of Labor on March 29, 2023, has been rescinded. Cayuga Home for 
Children, d/b/a Cayuga Centers located at 2417 Third Ave, Suite 701, Bronx, NY is no longer 
closing. A contract with New York City’s Administration for Children Services was received 
through at least June 30, 2025, with the possibility of extending their contractual relationship with 
ACS beyond the date. 
  
Closing Date:  ----- 
 
Reason for Dislocation:  Economic 
 
FEIN NUM:  15-0532087 
 
Union:  The employees are not represented by a union.  
 
Classification:  Plant Closing
 


